We are co-sponsoring OBOC, and their show is 11/22 at 8:00 PM in Upper Strong.

During hell week, staging will be on Sunday in Upper Strong (instead of Monday), and
our first runthrough will be on Monday.

We will get access to the photoshoot photos in about 1.5-2.5 weeks from the date of
posting this (10/15).

The due date for sending in photos to be included in the slideshow is 11/1.

We may invest in “delicates” bags in the future for costumes that are machine
washer-sensitive.

For the Spring semester, the GIM will be on Saturday and dance shopping will start the
very next day in order to conserve time for rehearsals.



